
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Gooloogong Public School | NEWSLETTER  
  

TERM 1 | WEEK 6 | 06/03/2024  
 

District Swimming Carnival    

On Friday, 1st March, Abigail Bloomfield, Patrick Bloomfield, Charlie Chittick, Ada Duff, Chase Hodge, Ava 

Marr and Cooper Marr travelled to Grenfell for the District Swimming Carnival. Each of these students 

represented both GPS and the Cowra Smalls Schools with pride and should be commended for their 

sportsmanship. Well done to Charlie, Ava and Cooper for qualifying for the Regional Swimming Carnival 

in Dubbo in individual events. A special mention to Charlie, who received junior boy’s champion, a 

tremendous achievement. Ada, Patrick, Charlie and Cooper will also travel to Dubbo and compete in the 

Peter Dobson relay.   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 



 

 

   

Principal’s Message 

 

Our school was well represented at the recent District Swimming Carnival held in Grenfell last 
Friday. Congratulations to Chase, Patrick, Abi, Ada, Cooper, Ava and Charlie C who all swam their 
best and represented our school with pride. Well done to Cooper, Ava, Charlie C as well as our relay 
team from our small school’s carnival (Patrick, Cooper, Charlie C and Ada) who have all progressed 
to the Regional Carnival in Dubbo next week. This is such a wonderful achievement, and we are all 
very proud of each of these exceptional swimmers. A special mention to Charlie C who took out Age 
Champion at the District Swimming Carnival – what a tremendous achievement! Thank you to Mr. 
Morrison for managing the small schools team, and to our parents for transporting and supporting 
their children. 

From next Wednesday, students in Years 3 and 5 will begin NAPLAN. We are keeping things as 
normal as possible during the testing period. The testing period is open for two weeks. A parent 
fact sheet about NAPLAN was sent home a short while ago to refer to for additional information. 

We are excited to hold our combined assembly and Induction ceremony on Thursday this week, 
commencing at 2:15pm. Mrs. Best and the Primary class have been busy preparing their 
performance, and I know Ada and Laylah are excited to receive their leader’s badges. I am so 
proud of the way Ada and Laylah have led and organised fitness each morning since the beginning 
of the year. They are both exceptional leaders. 

Notes have gone home, via the School Bytes app, requesting parents to book in a time to meet with 
their child’s classroom teacher. There is an option for a phone interview if this suits parents better; 
if the dates allocated do not suit due to work commitments, please contact the school and we can 
make a time that works. We are aiming for 100% attendance at these meetings. The school will 
follow up with parents to make bookings as required. 

Our School Bytes app seems to be working well from our end. If you encounter any problems within 
the parent portal, please reach out to us so we can rectify the issue. Did you know you can enter 
your child’s absence reason, as well as enter absence dates and reasons in advance for the school 
to approve? Don’t forget to remind family members our newsletter is uploaded to our school 
website each fortnight, and we also provide printed copies available at the Gooloogong Handymart. 

We are halfway through the term already and have many more exciting experiences for our 
students coming up, including GRIP leadership for Year 6 students, Cowra Small Schools Cross 
Country, and our first High Potential Gifted Education (HPGE) day at Eugowra Public School with an 
Olympics theme. 

Enjoy the rest of your week! 

Nick Doyle 

Principal 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Events & Information  
 

Assembly Dates for Term 1  

As mentioned in our previous newsletter and at our last P&C meeting, we will be moving to holding whole 

school assemblies to twice per term. There will be additional awards presented as well as a class item to 

perform and share with our school community.  

Assembly for term 1 2024 will be held in: 

• Week 6, Thursday 7th March – Primary class performance 

• Week 10, Thursday 4th April – Infants class performance  

 

All are welcome to attend. 

  

P & C News 

 

School Spec Meal Deal 

Each Monday unless communicated, students will be able to have a sausage sizzle lunch cooked by 
members of the P&C. The form attached is to be sent in either each week with cash payment or payment 
can be made by direct deposit weekly or however many weeks in a row you would like to make into the 
P&C account. Please see account information below. Please do not use Parent portal to make 
payments.  

If you would like to help cook the BBQ let us know via the messenger group. 

The P&C bank details are: 

Gooloogong Public School Parents & Citizens Association 

BSB:062-529 

Account no:1005 0980 

 



 

 

Bulb Fundraiser 

The P&C are having a bulb fundraiser from Tesselaar Gardening. The Campaign will run until March 28th, 

2024. Ordering is simple; go online to the following link and place your order and your bulbs will be 

delivered straight to you. Please note, the ordering link that went home in the letter was wrong. The 

below link is the correct link.  

 

www.bulbfundraiser.com.au/goloogongps 
 

Happy ordering       

 

 

 

Return  & Earn Process 

Don’t forget, the P&C have a return & earn process to raise money for our school via return & earn. 

Please see the flyer with instructions 

http://www.bulbfundraiser.com.au/goloogongps


 

 

  

  



 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GPS’s Fortnightly Attendance 

Infants Primary 
Week 4 – Term 1 Week 5 – Term 1 Week 4 – Term 1 Week 5 – Term 1 

81.5% 92.5% 92.5% 72% 

 

  



 

 

District Swimming Carnival Gallery  
  



 

 

 
Upcoming Community Events & Information  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cowra Festival of International Understanding colouring in Competition  
 
The Cowra Festival of International Understanding are having a colouring in competition. There are prizes 
for Infants, primary and secondary students. The winner from primary gets to “blow up” the fireworks at 
the carnival. Could you please return any completed entries to the Cowra Council Chambers by 4pm 
Friday the 15th of March or via post, Cowra Shire Council (16 Kendal Street), Private Bag 342, Cowra.  
Entries will be on display at Club Cowra during the Festival week. 

 
Please ensure you write on the back of the entry, Name, age, school, a contact number  
 
Infants colouring in is the “leaning tower of Pisa”  
Primary colouring in is the “food in Italy”  
Secondary students are “venetian masks” 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

   



 

 

 

  



 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: Contact: Email: 
https://gooloogong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ (02) 6344 8307 gooloogong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


